
Allen, Meredith 

8/11/2011 1:08:27 PM 

'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: Gas Energy Efficiency Raid & Customer Impacts

Paul,

Attached is more information on the issue that we discussed. Our current expectation is that the 
specific customers on page 2 will not inspected by 8/31 and will not receive rebates for the projects that 
they have in the pipeline. We plan to notify customers early next week.

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith
415-828-5765 (ceil)
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